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Howard Frankland Bridge
Industry Forum
Project No’s: 42290425201, 42290445201
Contract: E7R10
I-275 Howard Frankland Bridge  
from North of SR 687 (4th St. N.)  
to South of SR 60

Monday, September 17, 2018
Tampa Westshore Marriott - Grand Ballroom

1001 N. Westshore Boulevard, Tampa, FL 33607
9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. (Registration begins at 8:15 a.m.)

Complimentary on-site parking

Industry Forum: The Industry Forum 
provides an opportunity for Design-
Build teams, including contractors, 
subcontractors and design consultants, 
to learn more about the elements 
and considerations of the Howard 
Frankland Bridge project. Attendance 
is not mandatory but is recommended 
to firms considering bidding on the 
project. Advanced registration is 
required by completing a registration 
form available at TampaBayNext.com

Technical Review Committee Team Meetings: Following the Industry Forum, Design-Build teams are 
invited to meet one-on-one with the project Technical Review Committee (TRC) members and with FDOT  
Support Services Program representatives from the Equal Employment Opportunity Office. The one-on-one 
meetings will be held on Monday, September 17, 2018 in the afternoon and September 18, 2018, at the FDOT 
District Seven Headquarters, 11201 N. McKinley Drive, Tampa, FL 33612. Maximum meeting durations will be  
40 minutes with the TRC members and 40 minutes for FDOT Support Services. TRC one-on-one  
meetings must be prescheduled. To schedule a TRC one-on-one meeting please contact Rahnee Oliver at 
rahnee.oliver@dot.state.fl.us no later than 5:00 p.m., Monday, September 10, 2018.

The most current Draft Request for Proposal (RFP) and concept 
plans will be available on September 10, 2018 for industry 
review.  The Howard Frankland Bridge Draft RFP and other 
preliminary project documents will be available on FDOT’s 
File Transfer Protocol (FTP) directory at the provided link:  
ftp.fdot.gov/file/d/FTP/FDOT%20LTS/D7/Procurement/DB/
E7R10/
User Name: Guest
Password: Leave Blank

Within the FTP link, there will be a directory labeled “RFP” to 
download the document.

Project Estimate 	 $814.4 Million
Draft RFP Released 	 September 10, 2018
Design-Build Ad Date 	 December 10, 2018
Contract Letting 	 October 15, 2019 
Contract Award 	 November 8, 2019

Industry Forum Questions:

Industry comments regarding the Draft 
RFP may be provided at the Industry 
Forum one-on-one meetings on September 
17, 2018 and September 18, 2018. Additional 
comments following the Industry Forum 
may be emailed to the FDOT Project 
Manager, Marshall Hampton, P.E. at marshall.
hampton@dot.state.fl.us, or Rahnee Oliver 
at rahnee.oliver@dot.state.fl.us

TampaBayNext.com | TampaBayNext@dot.state.fl.us | 813-975-6398 |  TampaBayNext |  @TampaBayNext
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  Persons who require 
special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should 

contact Stephen Benson at stephen.benson@dot.state.fl.us or (813) 975-6427, at least seven (7) days before the meeting.

Dates are anticipated and are subject to change.
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